
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr S A Herbert  B.A.(Hons), NPQH 

E-mail: office@stgeorges.cumbria.sch.uk 

 
 

Friday, 9th September 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 4 – Outdoor Learning – Geocache, Kirkby in Furness (near Askam) 

 

We have organised for Year 4 to go ‘geocaching’ on Wednesday, 14th September.  Geocaching is 

an outdoor treasure-hunting game where the children hide and then seek special containers 

called ‘geocaches’ using a special tracking machine.  It is really good fun!   

 

We will be setting off from school in the school minibuses shortly after registration and we 

will be back at school at around 3.00 pm. 

 

Please provide your child with the following:- 

 

1. Suitable clothing for the day.  It may be a good idea to bring a hooded jacket as the 

weather can change a lot at the moment. 

2. Sensible footwear ie, trainers, walking boots. 

3. A packed lunch and plenty to drink (non-fizzy and in a plastic container).  If your child 

normally receives free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided and a small drink.  

Please bring extra to drink. 

No uniform is required on the day.   

 

Let’s hope the weather is good on the day! 

 

Miss H Bacon 

  

St. George’s C of E Primary School 

                       School Street 

                               Barrow in Furness 

                                             Cumbria 

                                          LA14 2JN 

 

                Telephone (01229) 841240 

                           Fax (01229) 841249 


